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December 14, 2015

Chairman Martin P. Honigberg
New Hampshire Public Uti!ities
12 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301

Dear Chairman Honigberg,

On December 8, 2015, Liberty Utilities presented to the Board of Selectmen a detailed
plan for the expansion of natural gas in our community titled “Liberty Utilities Natural
Gas Franchise for Pelham”.

During presentation, Liberty Utilities representatives were asked a number of questions
relating to the initial roll out of the project, logistical issues and the potential impact to
our community.

We learned that our citizens will be served from a new tap off of the existing Concord
Lateral and the initial system buildout would allow connections to municipal and school
buildings. This would provide a huge cost saving to the Town of Pelham and our
citizens.

At the conclusion of the presentation, the Board of Selectmen voiced support for this
project as it will enhance the Town’s infrastructure, offer an alternate source of energy
for our citizens and reduce our reliance on fossil fuels.

In closing, please accept this letter from the Town of Peiham as our endorsement and
support for this project.

Chairman, Board of Selectmen


